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Dear Editor. 

Thank you for your decision letter and the reviewer’s report.  The manuscript has been 

amended in light of your feedback/comments and the reviewer’s report. All points 

raised have been addressed, and the changes made to the manuscript are in red colour.  

Below I address the points raised in a point-by-point format. 

 

Editor’s comments 

I would like to thank the Editor for the feedback and valuable comments. I summarize 

below all the changes that have been made: 

- The whole manuscript has been formatted as per the journal’s style and the 

information provided by the Editor. 

- A written core tip and an audio core tip have been provided. 

- The abstract subtitles have been readjusted to match the journal’s style. 

- The “Article highlights” section has been added (pages 20-22). 

- All references have their PMID and DOI numbers added as per the journal’s 

style. 

- Figure 1 has been prepared as PPT and submitted separately 

- All needed attachments and letters/forms have been completed and submitted 

with this letter and the amended version of the manuscript. 

- The whole manuscript has been reviewed and edited. All changes are in red 

colour. 

 

Reviewer’s comments 



I would like to thank the reviewer for the feedback and valuable comments. I 

summarize below all the changes that have been made: 

- Page #6: the reference numbers have been changed to [22-24] instead of 

[22,23,24]. 

- Page #6: The reference numbers have been changed to [22-25] instead of 

[25,22,23,24]. 

- Page #10: the reference numbers have been changed to 38-40] instead of 

[38,39,40] and to [31,32,37-40] instead of [31,32,37,38,39,40]. 

- Page #11: The typo error has been corrected. 

- The “Study Selection” section: the typo error has been corrected. The second 

researcher has been clarified and acknowledged. 

 

I trust that I have addressed all the points raised by the Editor and the reviewer. I look 

forward to hearing from you. 

Best regards, 

 

Professor Samy Azer 

Gastroenterologist and Professor of Medical Education 

Azer2000@optusnet.com.au 
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